
 

 

VBS Ambo announcement: 

Kids, get ready splash into fun!  This year at Vacation Bible School, hands-on science, music, 
games, Bible stories and tasty treats will help kids in Kindergarten through 4th grade dive into 
friendship with God.  SCUBA starts August 5th at 9:30 AM in Unity Place, St. Francis of Assisi 
campus.  Registration is open.  See the bulletin or website: stfoa.org, for more information.  
Volunteers are also needed!  Contact Cheryl to find out how you can help.  Cbrooten@stfoa-
parish.org.   

 


